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Dear Jack, 

WONGAWILLI COLLIERY - NORTH WEST MAINS DEVELOPMENT (SSD: MP09_0161-
MOD-2) - EMIN21-00015 

Thank you for your request through the portal providing Subsidence Advisory NSW (SA NSW) the 
opportunity to provide comment on the above proposal.  

SA NSW understands that the proposal involves a 2.9 km extension to underground roadways 
(main headings) that have been previously approved by the department.  

SA NSW has reviewed the supporting documents and understand that the proposal will not result 
in any perceptible subsidence effects. As such SA NSW has no comment on the proposal. 

If you would like more information, please contact Subsidence Advisory NSW on 4908 4300 or 
subsidencedevelopment@customerservice.nsw.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kieran Black 
Technical Specialist 

7 October 2021 
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